Dear Health Care Provider,

I am requesting a copy of my medical records, for the dates requested in the attached letter. Please send this copy (electronic format only) to my personal representative:

Deborah L. Hardin, Managing Attorney The Hardin Law Firm, PLC P.O. Box 5096 Cabot, AR 72023

If my records are available only as paper copies, and have never been made into an electronic format, please fax, email, or call my personal representative with the amount you intend to charge before sending paper records.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact my personal representative at 501-247-1830.

Thank you,			